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Please keep in mind any information provided in this bulletin is subject to change and is accurate at the time of distribution. 

Principal’s Message

Dear Families and Community Members,

As the school year continues, it is difficult to believe, but it is March Break already. It
has been a busy first few weeks of second semester as all students and staff have
transitioned to new classes. There have been a myriad of school events that have
taken place during the past month.

On February 9 and 10, DECA students competed in the DECA Provincial Competition
at the Sheraton Centre Toronto Hotel. Congratulations to the 28 students who will be
proceeding to the DECA International Career Development Conference taking place
in Anaheim, California between April 27-30. A special thank you to staff advisors Mr.
McKillop, Mr. Shrubsole, Ms. Lai, and Mr. Rao for supporting the students in the club.

On February 12, our school hosted the York Region Public Health Vaccine Clinic.
Photo retake day and graduation photos took place on February 13. The annual MSS
Lunar New Year Celebration Talent Show took place on February 15. Students in our
school’s music program competed in the Kiwanis Music Festival on February 23 and
February 28. And students competed in the Waterloo Canadian Computing
Competition on February 21, and the Pascal/Cayley/Fermat Math Contests on
February 28.

Looking ahead at the next few weeks, please make special note of the following
important dates:
March 11-15: March Break
March 19: School Council Meeting
March 25-26: Interim Reports distributed electronically
March 29: Good Friday (no classes)
April 1: Easter Monday (no classes)



April 3: Parent-Teacher Interviews
April 8: Solar Eclipse (students dismissed at 12:00 pm)

Of particular note, the next
School Council Meeting will be
taking place on Tuesday,
March 19 between 7:00-8:30
pm and will feature guest
speaker Dr. Gillian White who
will be presenting on Creating
Conditions for Excellence:
Using Lifestyle Levers to Get
the Best out of Stress. This will
be a hybrid meeting. Everyone
is invited to attend the meeting
either in-person in the library
or virtually through a link that
will be emailed to everyone on
March 18. Please sign-up for
the presentation at the
following link so that the
organizers can best plan and
prepare for the event.

Dr. White.pdf

Next week is March Break and as a result there will not be any classes between
March 11-15. On behalf of the administrative team of Markville Secondary School, I
would like to wish all students, families, and staff a safe, restful, and enjoyable March
Break. We will see everyone back at school on Monday, March 18.

Warmest Regards,

Anthony Hu

Principal
Markville Secondary School

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FeUMDn1i4JJuK-AjsVAc_NywoWetBY_E/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScT7bG4yFrZWRr_1VDqbo8ZuCnLY2DlYfekZTYQ9UwrU2ymSQ/viewform


Library Spotlight



Message from Guidance

FAMILY NIGHT WEBINAR SERIES

Thank you to all of those who attended our final Family Night Webinar session, Funding
Post-Secondary Education. Families can access the presentation on the Guidance Website,
Family Night page.

COURSE SELECTION & SUMMER SCHOOL

Course Verification information will come out after March break, allowing families the
opportunity to confirm, or make changes to next year’s selection. We are awaiting details and
will let students and families know as soon as we have established this year’s process.
Summer school registration information will be communicated to schools after March Break
- Guidance will be certain to provide registration information as soon as we have it.

PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS

Guidance will be available for Parent-Teacher Interviews on the evening of April 3rd.
Families can sign up for appointments with classroom teachers via Edsby as of March 25th at
8:30am, until the system closes on March 28th at noon. However, to BOOK AN
APPOINTMENT WITH GUIDANCE, families book via TeachAssist, using the Parent Portal –
please use the email address you have on file to sign in. If you will require a translator to
meet with a Guidance counsellor, please email krys.scagnetti@yrdsb.ca to let us know.
Please note that families are always able to sign up for appointments during any school day
throughout the year, using the same access information.
Have a wonderful MARCH BREAK!!

Your Guidance Team~

This is a mental health resource that will appear in the E-Bulletin
weekly that was created by past and present Markville students.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxvp0ngpV22ikM7Fow2FNIMxX2wErCF5/view?usp=sharing

Markville Guidance Website Wellness Page:
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/wellness

TRANSLATE A DOCUMENT USING GOOGLE TRANSLATE - How-To Video

https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/family-night-webinar-series?authuser=0
https://ta.yrdsb.ca/live/index.php
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxvp0ngpV22ikM7Fow2FNIMxX2wErCF5/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/wellness
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kMV3wYYta7LIdofmoHbZtfomvapqmcNk/view


School Notices 
 
Upcoming Dates
 

March 10 Spring Forward (move clocks forward one hour)

March 11-15 March Break (School Closed)

March 19 School Council

March 25-28 Edsby Parent-Teacher Interview Scheduler Opens

April 3rd Parent-Teacher Interview Night 6-8pm
 
 Community Opportunities Site!

We would like to remind you of our Community Opportunities Site linked to our
school home page where students, families and all community members can
access up-to-date information about workshops, seminars, scholarships and
more.

Message from Peer Tutoring:

https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/mss-community-opportunities/opportunities


Are you stressed about tests and assignments? Are you looking for extra help with your
courses? Maybe you need help with your homework, or studying before a test? Don’t worry,
Markville’s Peer Tutoring Club is back and ready to support YOU!

Peer Tutoring will start MONDAY, MARCH 4. Sessions will be offered during lunch and after
school. Students can drop-in as needed and/or request a weekly 1-on-1 peer tutor. No
application form is needed for drop-in. To request a weekly 1-on-1 tutor, submit an
application at bit.ly/msspeertutee2024. Look for the Peer Tutoring posters around school and
follow msspeertutoring on IG for updates!

Social Media of the Week

Community Events

Bridging the Gap Book Club SPRING 2024 poste…

https://calendar.newmarketpl.ca/default/Detail/2024-03-26-1900-B
ridging-the-Gap-Book-Club

Math In Drag poster.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jX_S8xZ74XcY5x0Idd61jBEHciaXZBO9/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AcSqhORv5JljmsAPagoAehDeOFb1_6Oa/view?usp=sharing
http://bit.ly/msspeertutee2024
https://www.instagram.com/msspeertutoring/
https://calendar.newmarketpl.ca/default/Detail/2024-03-26-1900-Bridging-the-Gap-Book-Club
https://calendar.newmarketpl.ca/default/Detail/2024-03-26-1900-Bridging-the-Gap-Book-Club


https://calendar.newmarketpl.ca/default/Detail/2024-04-06-1400-M
ath-in-Drag-Book-Launch-Math-is-for-Everyone

https://mms.mainstreetmarkham.com/members/for
m.php?orgcode=HS1&fid=6900313

https://calendar.newmarketpl.ca/default/Detail/2024-04-06-1400-Math-in-Drag-Book-Launch-Math-is-for-Everyone
https://calendar.newmarketpl.ca/default/Detail/2024-04-06-1400-Math-in-Drag-Book-Launch-Math-is-for-Everyone
https://mms.mainstreetmarkham.com/members/form.php?orgcode=HS1&fid=6900313
https://mms.mainstreetmarkham.com/members/form.php?orgcode=HS1&fid=6900313

